
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th July 2019  
         
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Art study visit to The Work House Museum 
 
I am writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity that has been provided by  
The Work House Museum on Friday 12th July 2019 
 
The museum has commissioned a sound artwork that has been installed at the 
Courthouse and the Museum has asked the artist to describe and discuss his work 
with Ripon Grammar students. This will be part of the process for the students who 
are wishing to receive their Bronze art awards.  
We will leave school at lunchtime on the Friday and walk down to the museum. It 
will have very little impact on lessons, as we have a double art session that 
afternoon. 
The artist web link is below 
Paul Rooney http://www.paulrooney.info/about/   
 
We will depart at 1pm returning to school for 3.50pm.  . 
The students will require a packed lunch, drinks,  
 
No payment is required as the trip is being funded by the Work House Museum, 
however could you please ensure you acknowledge parental consent on Parent Pay 
by Friday 12nd July 2019. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support of your 
son/daughter in art and design.  If you have any concerns regarding the visit please 
contact me in confidence by email (hensonf@ripongrammar.com) 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs F. Henson 
Head of Art 

http://www.paulrooney.info/about/

